
 

Beth El Temple 
American Red Cross—Bloodmobile 

Blood Drive 

Friday, January 22, 2021 

Beth El Temple Parking lot 

10:30 am—3:30 pm 
Contact Patty at the Beth El Office to make an appointment 

717-232-0556 or patty @bethelhbg.org 

Brooke Weinberg is the Beth El Temple coordinator—marleeblakez@aol.com 

******************* 

The American Red Cross currently has a critical need for blood and the success of our drive is important 

to ensure blood products are readily available for patients. 

Safety is a priority for everyone and the Red Cross emphasizes that each blood drive follows the highest 

standards of safety and infection control: 

  Appointments are spaced to minimize contact 

  Attendees are pre-screened before entry 

  Face masks are required 

  Donors are spaced 6 feet apart throughout the drive 

  Enhanced cleaning practices are used and gloves are worn and changed frequently 


